
92.5% of families received an offer from their first choice of primary school which is up slightly from 92.2%.
98.3% of families received an offer from one of their top three choices. 

Factors affecting offers include a 1.3% drop in the number of applicants for a place at primary school. According
to the department of education this is likely to be a result of the continued drop in births seen from 2016 onwards
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How Places Were Allocated for Secondary Schools

Factors affecting offers include a 1% increase in the number of applicants for a place at Secondary school in
2022/23 and a 1.5% increase in application numbers in 2021/22
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